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Recognition Letter for Jereh Cuttings Re-injection Service on WHP-B

To Parker Wang, Jereh

In the past year, Jereh CRI crew have provided excellent performance on cuttings
re-injection services, black water injection service, waste drilling mud injection
service, pressure testing and associated well completion assistance. I have been
very impressed with Jereh's high safety awareness, positive work attitude and
teamwork.

Jereh have made a great contribution.to our safety performance, working without
any recordable accident. This has been achieved by following good HSE practices,
making announcements before each high pressure job, correctly following PTW
and log ouUtag out before CRI PM and holding toolbox meeting before each job.

The offshore crews have set a high level of housekeeping, operation and PM for
CRI equipment has kept CRI equipment in very good condition, which has
eliminated a lot of my concerns of CRI shutting down drilling operations. Through
their teamwork efforts, the Jereh crews have established a harmonous working
environment with the other service companies, which makes drilling operations run
more safely, efficient and smooth.

Thanks again for Jereh's great job to make the CRI services safe & reliable on
WHP-B. Please pass on my thanks to all Jereh employees involved in WHP-B
operations and request you continue to work to the high standards you have set.

Yours sincerely
/1
ilyr

David Forbes

Well Operations Manager
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